
      
 
Ref :MIP.0101-732-30/1934    
Date :14.08.2012 
Subject:30 August Victory Day  

     

 In the occasion of the upcoming Victory Day on Monday 30 August 2012 is full day 
official holiday. 

 Customers, willing to be served on Thursday 30 August 2012 and on Friday 31 August  
2012 (incl.), are kindly requested to deliver their paid ARFs (Activity Request Forms) to MIP 
latest by Wednesday 29 August 2012 - 18:00 hrs. 

MIP will continue to work as 3 shifts during the holiday period. MIP will not apply overtime 
charges during the official holiday. 

You are kindly requested to arrange the circulation of the subject announcement to your 
members. 

  

Sincerely yours,                                                                                . 
 
Mersin International Port Inc. 

 

 

 

 
 


